
 

 

 

Name: Sandra Sue Sams 

Age: 63 

Hometown: Bad Axe, MI 

Funeral Date: July 14, 2022 

Date of Birth: January 08, 1959 

Date of Passing: June 30, 2022 

Funeral Home: Kaufman Funeral Home 

 

Funeral Information 

A memorial service will be held on Thursday, July 14, 2022 at the Bad Axe First 

Presbyterian Church. Visitation will be from 12 noon until the service time at 2 pm 

at the church, with refreshments to follow. If you wish to offer your condolences 

to the family, please go to www.kaufmanfuneralhome.com The family has 

entrusted arrangements to Kaufman Funeral Home of Bad Axe. Those unable to 

attend services due to travel restrictions or distance may offer their condolences 

online at www.kaufmanfuneralhome.com. 

 

Family of the Deceased 

Sandra is survived by one son, Kyle Schneider and his special friend Angela 

Lasceski and her daughter, Charlotte of Bad Axe. One sister, Donna Gross of 

Essexville and her children; Patrick (Eminely) McCarthy of Wellington, FL; Amanda 

McCarthy of Fairfax, VA; and Emily Gross of Essexville. Two brothers, Kenneth 

(Shannon Quinlan) Sams of Traverse City, MI and their three children; Sean 

(Janie) of Detroit, MI, Danial (Jessica) of Traverse City, and Shannon (Ed) of 

Berkley, MI; and Alan Sams of Las Vegas, NV and his son Bryan Sams of 

https://www.kaufmanfuneralhome.com/


Essexville, MI. A special aunt, Pamela (Kinney) Findlay and her husband Foster, 

their daughter Amy (Jarred) Pitts of Freeland. Pam was like another sister to 

Sandra. Many more aunts, uncles, and cousins from the Huron County area and 

beyond. 

 

Biography 

Sandra Sue Sams, age 63 of Bad Axe, passed away on Thursday, June 30, 2022. 

She was born on January 8, 1959 in Bad Axe, daughter of the late Edwin and 

Shirley (Kinney) Sams. Sandra was an avid and accomplished baker and cake 

decorator, a passion that she acquired as a child during the summers spent baking 

with her grandmother, at the Kinney farm in Bad Axe. She was well known for her 

volunteer work in the Bad Axe area, having been active with the Jaycees, Boy 

Scouts, Eastern Star, and with the First Presbyterian Church of Bad Axe. Sadly, 

her physical limitations due to illness took away her ability to participate, but she 

continued to care and reach out to others when she was able. Thank you to all of 

her friends and neighbors who have helped her through these last few difficult 

years. Your kindness and generosity did not go unnoticed by her family. 
 


